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Memo  http://IanBaillie.nbed.nb.ca
To:
          Parents   




From           Beth McCarthy


Date:           October 24, 2012
· With Halloween quickly approaching I would like to suggest a list of treats that you can send to school with your child if you wish to.  This list is being compiled for you as we are trying to keep in line with our District Nutrition Policy and be very careful that we send “nut free” snacks.

Suggestions:

· Rice crispy squares

· 100% fruit juice boxes

· Apples, oranges – any fruit

· Stickers

· Pencils

· Erasers

· Dollar store items

· Fruit snacks

· Cheese & crackers

· Pop corn
We thank you very much with your support on this.

· Tuesday, October 30th at 12:45 pm the children are invited to dress in their Halloween costumes for a little parade in the school, on Wednesday students are encouraged to wear orange and black. Parents are welcome to come to view the parade on Tuesday!!
· [image: image2.wmf]As well, we would like to thank you for your generosity for our former student who was recently diagnosed with Leukemia.  We raised $550.00 and were able to purchase Visa and gas cards and a little present for the student.
· Picture retakes are tomorrow, Thursday, October 25th.
· With the weather turning colder, warm clothing, mitts and hats are required on the playground.









